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Acklin, Tim

From: Sherry Sawle <shersaw@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 4:32 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: Support For South Branch Library Designation as a Historical Landmark

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Dear Sir,   

I writing to you to let you know I support the South Branch Library building be designated as a Historical 
Landmark! 

The building is well made. I have many good memories created from walking past and into that building! 

Before Covid, many of the residents of LaCrosse met to discuss ideas pertaining to the use of this space. 
Not one of the ideas voiced was to tear the building down. No,no, no! 

I do not want another cookie cutter building put up in that space.  

Save the building. 

With my sincerest regards, 

Sherry Sawle  
1642 Hyde Ave  
LaCrosse 
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